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Dear Parents / Carers,  

We are writing to inform you that Monday 20th July will be the last day for our Year 6 pupils. This will be a day of 

celebration culminating in, at 1.30pm, an online Leavers’ Assembly for all of our Year 6 pupils. 

Mrs Kelly will be presenting the assembly via Zoom. Although we are unable to hold our traditional Leavers’ Assembly 

this year, we would still like to celebrate the achievements of our Year 6’s before they leave for their new secondary 

schools. 

Please make sure that you have created a Zoom account before the day of the Leavers’ Assembly. In order to access 

the meeting, you must set your name as your child’s, so that we can admit you through the waiting room and into 

the assembly. Any unknown names will not be admitted into the Leavers’ assembly. 

The link, meeting ID and password for the assembly will be sent out on the morning of Monday 20th July via text. 

 

On this day, the pupils in school will be able to take home their Records of Achievements and a selection of their class 

books from this year.  

From 3.30pm-4.00pm, can all of the children who have not returned to school please come and collect your 

Records of Achievements and books from outside of the Year 6 classes. They will be bagged and labelled, ready to 

be taken. Please do not touch anybody else’s bags and be respectful of our one-way system when entering and exiting 

school. 

Any books that are not collected will be recycled. 

For those families who have ordered them, we are hoping that the Leavers’ books will come in time to be collected 

on this day as well. Alternative arrangements will be made if this is not possible. 

 

FOR THOSE CHILDREN WHO HAVE NOT RETURNED INTO THE YEAR 6 BUBBLES, WHEN YOU COME TO COLLECT 

YOUR RECORD OF ACHIEVEMENT AND BOOKS, CAN YOU PLEASE ALSO HAND BACK YOUR SCHOOL READING 

BOOK(S), SO THAT OUR LIBRARY IS READY FOR NEXT YEAR’S COHORT. THERE WILL BE BOXES FOR YOU TO PLACE 

YOUR READING BOOKS INTO. 

 

Thank you for your continued support throughout the year. 

Best wishes, 

The Year 6 team. 
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